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Head’s Welcome 

No message from me this week– enjoy reading 

about our successes and looking at the  

photographs of life at Hursthead over the past 

two school weeks! 

The Family Trophy  

Well done to Moseley who 

were the winners in Spring One!.  

Henshaw have taken an early lead at the 

start of this half term. 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Well done to : 

William, Iyaese, Ben and Lara in Year 6 

for their excellent poems about the sinking of 

the Titanic; 

William and Elise In Year 5 for their very 

detailed brochures about Chichen Itza. 

Well done to the 

TTRS winners: 

Top 3 most improved speed: 

Week one– Jacob (Y4), Hettie (Y4) and 

Raife (Y4) 

Week two– Jacob (Y4), Natalia (Y4) and 

Emma (Y3) 

Top 3 most coins earned: 

Week one– Aimee (Y3), Henry (Y4) and 

Rosy (Y3) 

Week two– Aimee (Y3), Edward (Y4) and 

Lottie (Y3) 

Golden Broom Award 

Week one only – 6J 

 

Well done to the Sports 

Leaders Superstars: 

Year 3– Xavi  

Year 4– Sebby 

Year 5– Reece 

Year 6 - Tom and Zach 

Sporting Success 

It has been a very busy sporting few weeks!  

SHAPES Gymnastics  

competition : 

Well done to the Y3 and Y5  

pupils who represented the school admirably and  

congratulations to Scarlett in Year 5 who won a 

gold medal for the Y5/6 floor routine. 

WASA Cross Country at CHS: 

Well done to the XC team who are having a 

storming season, with the boys coming 1st, 2nd 

and 3rd again at the CHS race! 

SHAPES Tri-Golf  

Competition: 

Well done to the two Y6 

teams who came 2nd and 

3rd, with one team qualifying for the next round 

later this term.  

WASA Netball Festival: 

Well done to the two teams who 

played at the netball festival this 

week, winning a number of 

matches against local schools. 

MCFC Premier League  

Primary Stars: 

Well done to our Boys’ 

team who competed in 

the MCFC finals, with one team narrowly missing 

out on a place in the final.  

And finally….huge congratulations to the Girls’ Football Team 

They have done it again! For the second year running our Girls’ Team 
won the MCFC finals and will now go on to represent Manchester City in 

the Premier League Primary Stars tournament against teams from all over 
the country later this season.  



 

A Look Back 

 

5th– 23rd  February 2024 

 

Gymnastics, 

music and 

art in Year 6  

Year 4 Launchpad,  

learning all about Anglo-

Saxon artefacts. 

History 

and art in 

Year 4 

Sewing in 

Year 3 

Practising Yoga, mindfulness, 

co-operation and developing 

resilience as part of Children’s 

Mental Health Week. 

Year 5 launch of 

the Shakespeare 

project– King Lear Geography, Design 

and Technology, and 

music in Year 3 

Forest Schools in 

Year 5 

The Road Safety 

Champions led an 

assembly on the 

Green Cross Code. 


